
Online Safety Warning – 
Poppy’s Playtime advice for 
parents 
It has been brought to our attention that there is an online horror game which some 
children are talking about in school.  It is called Poppy’s playtime and is based on a toy which 
chases you around a toy factory.  There is not an official rating for the game however it 
could cause some children to have nightmares. 
The toy in this game is called Huggy Wuggy and he looks like this: 

 

For more information about this game and how to support your child with online safety 
please follow this link. 

https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2021/12/03/poppy-playtime-online-safety-review/  

 

Poppy Playtime: 

Online Safety Review 

- Safer Schools 

Poppy Playtime is an online 

horror game that is popular on 

social media platforms. Our 

online safety review takes a 

deeper look. 

oursaferschools.co.uk 

If you have any concerns or need further advice, please contact a member of staff. 

Kind regards 
Katie Manderville 
 
SENCO and Reception Teacher 
The Whartons Primary School, Otley 
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